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Lovasi-Wood, Andrea

From: Office, Clerks
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 2:39 PM
To: Lovasi-Wood, Andrea
Subject: FW: [External Email] Halifax Regional Police Budget

From: Collins Avon Ellison 
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 1:22 PM 
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca> 
Subject: [External Email] Halifax Regional Police Budget 

[This email has been received from an external person or system] 

Hello, to whom it may concern, 

My name is Collins Ellison, and I would like to participate in the the police board meeting regarding the proposed budget 
increase for the Halifax Regional Police (HRP). 

I am a long time resident of the Halifax Regional Municipality, and I would like to inquire as to what services may be 
provided through increasing the HRP budget. 

As I am aware, there are no specialized units that investigate alleged criminal offences involving persons with diagnosed 
mental health conditions, and I would like to give my perspective on what I feel should be done with any proposed 
budget increase. 

Thanks, 

Collins Ellison  
Resident of the Halifax Regional Municipality 
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